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Dear Lila,





I’m beginning to think you’d really enjoy having a computer. There’s so much that you can do with it. So many contacts you could have on the Internet. Literary contacts, etc. Besides which writing on the E-mail is so easy and undemanding. A good setup would cost about $2,000 and you’d have something else to learn and figure out. I think you’d enjoy the challenge.





Thank you for the Bouganvillea. I have some in a pot during the summer on the back porch. I bring the pot down in the cellar for the winter under lights. Usually it survives the winter and I’m impressed by the beautiful flowers - they really are spectacular, aren’t they. But this year I’ve allowed them to die. I haven’t been going down to water my plants often enough. The cellar is not very appealing these days what with the fungus growing and the asbestos flowing. 





The waterproofers will jackhammer all the sides of the cellar in a few weeks (first week in march) and install some kind of drain and two sump pumps (they may not be necessary but just in case). Seems when a house is 80 years old it needs this kind of treatment. It seems we’re floating on water. ST & Emily will stay here until that job is done. We need Steve to remove everything from within four feet of the walls - that includes toilets and sinks, etc. Then we need him to replace the stuff. So they’ll be here until the second week in March. Fortunately for all our pocket books, he is getting work from neighbors and neighbors friends. 





I smell cooking down in the kitchen - smells like an omelet. I’m going to check this out. My stomach is rumbling.





Love, Harriet


